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Chris le Roux

From: Nanna Gouws (SR) [GouwsJ@nra.co.za]
Sent: Friday, December 18, 2009 12:02 PM
To: Chris le Roux
Subject: RE: EIA Newsletter - Thyspunt Transmission Lines Integration Project

Dear Mr le Roux 
  
Please ensure that where this transmission lines cross the national road it have to be approved by the South 
African National Roads Agency Limited (SANRAL). 
  
Regards 
  
  
Nanna Gouws 
Statutory Control Officer 
The South African National Roads Agency Limited 
Southern Region 
Telephone No: (041) 398 3226 
Facsimile No: (041) 398 3211 
  
  
  
From: Themba Skonje [mailto:ThembaS@sivest.co.za]  
Sent: 04 December 2009 04:00 PM 
To: Themba Skonje 
Cc: Nicolene Venter; Chris le Roux 
Subject: EIA: EIA Newsletter - Thyspunt Transmission Lines Integration Project 
Importance: High 
  
Dear Interested and/or Affected Party 
  
  
As you may recall our last correspondence to you was in August 2009 informing you that the Final Scoping Report has 
been submitted to the Department of Environmental Affairs. 
  
Please find attached your copy of the EIA Newsletter, an updated map and a Comment Form. 
  
Should you have any queries or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
  
Kind regards 

  

CHRIS LE ROUX 
Public Participation Practitioner 
SiVEST Environmental Division 
                                                        
direct  +27 11 798 0685    tel  +27 11 798 0600    fax  +27 11 803 7272  
email   chrislr@sivest.co.za    website   www.sivest.co.za 

  
Consulting Engineers  Project Managers  Environmental Consultants  Town and Regional Planners 
Durban  Johannesburg  Pietermaritzburg  Richards Bay  Ladysmith  Somerset West  King Williams Town 
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Disclaimer: 
This message contains confidential information and is intended only for the individual named. 
If you are not the named addressee you should not disseminate, distribute or copy this e-mail. 
Please notify the sender immediately by e-mail if you have received this e-mail by mistake and delete this e-mail from your system. E-mail transmission 
cannot be guaranteed to be secure or without errors as information could be intercepted, corrupted, lost, destroyed, arrive late or incomplete, or contain 
viruses. 
The sender therefore does not accept liability for any errors or omissions in the contents of this message, which arise as a result of e-mail transmission. 
If verification is required please request a hard-copy version. The South African National Roads Agency Ltd, PO Box 415, Pretoria, 0001, South Africa, Tel 
+27-(0)12 4266000, www.nra.co.za. 
This Disclaimer is deemed to form part of the content of this email in terms of Section 11 of the Electronic Communications and Transactions Act, 25 of 2002.


